
Page 1 of 2 
 

DoD: Cybersecurity Scholarship Program (CySP) 

Meeting’s Agenda on April 23, 2019 

Minutes Approval 

• Approval of the minutes of the last two meetings. 

Announcements: 

• We managed to provide support for 10 IUP students (including all three DoD CySP awardees) 
to attend a Cybersecurity and Forensics Conference (BloomCON) last month. 

• There will be another Hackathon in Fall 2019 similar to the one held last October, where DoD 
students took the lead of our Cyber Team. 

• Dr. Farag has contacted the grant accountant and the problem that all three students raised last 
meeting regarding book store accounts should now be fixed. 

• There will be Cybersecurity Club meeting tomorrow (4/24/19) and elections for the 2019-2020 
officers will be held at that meeting. 

• All three students will receive an email with a survey link very soon. This anonymous survey 
is used to asses and improve the IUP DoD CySP. Please complete this survey once you receive 
it. 

• Your updated portfolio of cybersecurity-related activities is due on May 8, 2019. Please email 
it to Dr. Farag by the due date.  

• Also, your completed technical report on the assigned research topic is due on May 8. Please 
email the technical report along with the updated portfolio to Dr. Farag by the due date.  

Students’ Reports: 

Dan Richmond 
 

o Grades, progress, any outstanding issues that might affect your academic performance, 
and portfolio of cybersecurity-related activities (club meetings, colloquia, workshops, 
conferences, etc.) 

James Lutz 
 

o Grades, progress, any outstanding issues that might affect your academic performance, 
and portfolio of cybersecurity-related activities (club meetings, colloquia, workshops, 
conferences, etc.) 
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